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May 16

th
, 2013 

 

              Inner Packaging Box Change for Radial Bulk Packing MOVs PCN# 3859E 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change relating to inner packaging box for Radial Bulk packing MOVs 
effective from the Jun.16

th
, 2014.  

 
After a complete qualification test, the qualification test result ensures that the new packaging box possess the 
same dimension, structure strength and environmental compliance as the existing packaging box. The original 
packing quantity will be remained with no changes. The complete qualification test reports are available upon 
request.  
 
  Please see the following photo of existing and new box and affected part number list;   
       

   Existing Packaging Box                                                       New Packaging Box 
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Affected part umber listing: 

20150515 Affected 
part number listing.xlsx

 
 
Please respond to us by May 30

th
, 2014 to acknowledge notification of this change.  If we do not hear from you 

then we will expect that this change has been accepted and no further action is required. Thank you!  
 
 

       Best Regards 
       Johnny Chang 
       Global Product Manager 
       Littelfuse, Inc. 
       www.littelfuse.com  
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